
Celebrating 40 Years of ITGA Excellence! 

Congratulations to the International Tobacco Growers' Association on reaching this incredible 
milestone! For four decades, ITGA has been a pillar of support, advocacy, and innovation for 
tobacco growers worldwide. Your dedication to fostering a sustainable future, empowering 
communities, and championing the voices of growers is truly commendable. 

As you celebrate your 40-year journey, we honour the resilience and commitment of every 
member who has contributed to ITGA's legacy. Through the years, we have followed ITGA’s path, 
and together we have built a collaborative relationship.  

May the coming years continue to bring success, collaboration, and prosperity to all your 
endeavours. 

Here's to the next 40 years of growth and achievement! 

Warmest wishes, your friends from Tobacco Journal International  


